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SFP News

Wrapping up 2017 Sustainable

We're coming to the end of a very busy year at SFP. I S e rI e s
M of our team has been in Indonesia this past PARTNERSHIP
week running our first fisheries forum there. We were Latest News &
fortunate to have Indonesia's Secretary General for Publications

the Ministry of Marine Affairs and Fisheries join us.

Rifky Effendi Hardijanto and | toured the exhibition

hall at the forum where several fishery improvement

projects (FIPs) and aquaculture improvement projects

(AlPs) displayed their work. Our goal is to get more

improvement efforts started across Indonesia in the

years to come and having support from the

government is vital to the work there.

Helpful Resources
& Quick Links

If you're interested in how our work in Indonesia fits
into the bigger picture of SFP's mission, take a look

at our second annual report, which chronicles 2016 and
the shift of our focus to supply chain roundtables
(SRs). In the coming year, you will hear a lot more
about SRs and our newest campaign, Target 75, which

we announced earlier this year.

Another important area of focus for us is building
greater transparency in seafood through retailers.
Walmart has just joined our Ocean Disclosure

Project, which has a new website featuring data on

seafood sourcing.

If you've been following SFP for a while, we encourage
you to support our work. We have established

secure online giving through Facebook and you can
always reach us by email or social media (see links

below).
As always, we welcome your feedback.
Sincerely,

Jim Cannon

CEO of Sustainable Fisheries Partnership
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